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1. Base Year Roadway Network Review

a.

Dan Newquist asked if Old Georgetown Rd is included in the Base Year network
i. Old Georgetown Rd is included in the base year network.
Request for roads to be numbered for Steering Committee to review
i. Base Year Network List will be updated with the roadway numbers.
CTP Team will ensure coordination with WMPO and Surrounding county plans for the roadway network.
Ash-Little River Rd (SR 1300) was mentioned as a road that will increase in volume. It is currently
included in the Base Year Network.
Benton Rd (SR 1502) will be added to the Base Year Network.
Green Lewis Rd (SR 1512) will be added to the Base Year Network.
Fifty Lakes Dr to be updated on the network roadway list. We realized Fifty Lakes was already on the list
but the to and from roads were not accurate. Engineers indicated they would update this.
Governors Road (SR 1521) was mentioned and is currently included in the Base Year Network.
Pireway Rd (NC 904) was mentioned and is currently included in the Base Year Network.

2. Survey Outreach Ideas

a.
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Survey is open March 11% to June 9% for a 90-day period.

Post on organization website.

Post on social media, Twitter, Facebook, etc....

Send out newsletter.

Present during local meetings.

Drop off surveys at libraries, local schools, or churches.

Send surveys home with kids at school.

Reach out underserved populations.

Put survey in local media including the following newspapers: The State Port Pilot and Brunswick Beacon
Coordinate with Ferry Division on survey outreach.

County information officer to help with outreach efforts.

HOA's.

Nonprofit coordination, BSRI, NAACP, Brunswick Family Assistance in Shallotte, and Leland
Novant Hospital.



0. Volunteer Fire Department and EMS.

3. General
a. Jennifer Sherman from Brunswick Senior Resources asked to be added to Steering Committee.
b. A Steering Committee member asked about adding Bike lanes to the maps, we let the member know we
will incorporate his thoughts during our April meeting when we review Bike and Pedestrian maps.

4. Next Steps
a. Feedback for Base Year Road Network needed by March 4%,
b. No meeting on February 25%".
c. Next meeting on March 11t to discuss Future Year Roadway Network.

5. Adjourn
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